



2006 Ranfurly Home for Children -Bahamas (Jan)

January 6th, 2006

Mr. Yank Barry Nassau, Bahamas

C/O Mr. Jerry Simon

Dear Mr. Barry,

RE: RANFURLY HOME FOR CHILDREN / CHRISTMAS PARTY

On behalf of the Board of Management, Children and Staff of the Ranfurly Home for Children we are indeed grateful and wish to thank you for your donation towards the party and toys for the kids held at Cable Beach Resorts.

You must be aware that the home is a Non-profitable organization that survives on contribution from concern individual like yourself.

Once again we wish Gods Blessings and we do hope that you continue to support the Ranfurly.

Yours truly,

P. Violetta Gardiner Administrator

PVG/sed

"Love That Child"

Mackey Street • P. O. Box N-1413 • Nassau The Bahamas • Tel: (242) 393-3115 • Fax: (242) 393-0834 eM: admin@ranfurlyhomes.org • web: www.ranfurlyhomes.org